
 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

7th July 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Hope”.  

The value of Hope: "There is always hope. Psalm 73:26 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello 

Dear all,  

Our newsletters are always full of wonderful thank you’s and that is 

because of the kindness and generosity of our parents and our lovely 

children…so in true Glazebury style may I start by saying thank 

you to all those who brought in summer goodies for our summer  

hampers. The PTA members will be making the hampers for each class 

and selling raffle tickets soon.  

Thank you also to our new nursery parents that came for our open 

 morning this week , it was lovely to see you all. 

Assessments are now over and we are focussing on completing learning 

 for the next two weeks punctuated with special events. We welcome our 

LDST Trust Director next week and have a class 2’s first ever exhibition 

where they share learning with parents, carers and children. 

May we also congratulate the New Mrs Tate on her marriage at the  

weekend. My final thank you is to our teachers, who are continuing to  

ensure that the children experience as much as they can in spite of national strikes, which impact all. 

Reports are being written to ensure all receive both statutory information and detailed progress reports on 

learning and characteristics of learning. Mrs Mowbray 

“Thanks to the lord for his inexpressible gift” 2 Corinthians 9:15 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

We are a church school…                         

        This week we have been looking at when we make a wish we are hoping that things will 

get better, sometimes for ourselves but sometimes we wish that what is wrong in the world 

will be put right.        What would you hope and wish for? 
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This week: H- Helping children prepare for life growing with God. 

Year 6 have been working with bikeability to ensure that all our children are safe on 
the roads- we all know how busy Warrington Road is so definitely preparing for life. 

 



 

 

       Learn, Love and Achieve, together with Jesus          

Our Trust has just been inspected by Ofsted and publication of the letter confirming 
outcomes will be published soon…watch this space.  
Head Teachers from all our Trust schools met this week to define our next years Trust and 
school priorities, celebrating all our achievements and what our next steps will be…more 
information shared soon. 

 

       

 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

 

                               
                               Small Business 
                                  shout out…. 
Thistle and Thorn giftware… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling all small businesses – we would like to support our  

community by offering small businesses the opportunity 

 to share with others your services. If you would like  

to contribute to our newsletter please email school with your flyer or advert. 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher gifts £5:  Jumbo 

bath bomb 180g, apple 

sponge, gift bag and tag. 

Order via email by Friday 

14th July for Wednesday 19th 

July delivery in school on 

Thistleandthorngiftware@g

mail.com  See our facebook 

page:Thistle and thorn 

giftware for gift ideas and 

bargains. 

 

Pre Loved Uniform Sale – If anyone has 

any good condition second hand school 

uniform they could kindly donate we would be 

grateful if you could drop it off a the school 

office.  The PTA will be holding a pre loved 

school uniform sale on Thursday 20th July in 

the school playground.  All donations will go to 

the PTA to benefit our children. 

 

 

 

ParentPay Payments – Important Notice 

Please can we ask that all ParentPay payments 

are made promptly for school dinners, 

breakfast club and extended provision. Please 

ensure these services are paid for in advance of 

using the service. Thank you. 
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School Photographs. 
You will now have received your 

school photograph proof. If you wish 

to place an order return it to the 

school office prior to Tuesday 11th July 

2023. 

 

Games, Board Games and Cards 

 If you are having a clear out and you have any good 

condition games, board games, playing cards, Uno etc 

that you would be willing to donate to our Breakfast 

and Extended Clubs for the children to enjoy we would 

be really grateful.  

Thank you in advance. 



 

 

School Council / Talent Show  
Do you have a special talent?  Can you sing? Can you dance, Can you do stand-up comedy? 

Why not audition for this years  

Glazebury's Got Talent! 

  

All children from Reception to Year 6 are invited to take part, should they wish, with acts lasting no 

longer than 3 minutes. Individual performances are encouraged as well as duets or groups no larger 

than 4. We are hoping to see a range of talents showcased, from singing, dancing, gymnastics, 

juggling, playing an instrument, ball skills, magic tricks, and more!   

Auditions will take place in class during the week beginning 10th July.  If your child is entering please 

provide them with any props, costumes they may need, as well as time to rehearse their act at home, 

ready for week of auditions.  Two performances will be chosen per year group - one by their teacher 

and one by the pupils 

Those chosen will then go through to the grand final on Thursday 20th July at 1pm to perform in front 

of the whole school, parent/carers and our panel of special judges.  There will be certificates for 

everyone who participates and prizes for our winners. 

 

Tickets will be allocated maximum of 2 per family, separate information will follow regarding ticket 

/requests. 

Breakfast Club and Extended Club – further to the letter sent out last week please can you return 

your booking form as soon as possible so we can make sure your child has a place allocated for 

September 2023. 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award and Personal Development Awards will roll 

over to next week. 

 

 
 

 
 


